






 

 

Bookstore 
Community Center 

Sundays, 9am—1pm 
 

Caregivers’ Support Group 
1st Thursday of the month at 

10:15am in Youth Hall 
Gina: maserogina@gmail.com 

 

Columbie�©es 
Women's Fellowship and Service 

Delana Romero 
Delanaromero1@gmail.com 

last Thursday of month at 6:30pm 
 

50+ Singles Group 
3rd Sunday, 11:00am Hope Room  

Dee Stolpe  408-225-7386 
deestolpe@yahoo.com 

 

Knights of Columbus  
Men’s Fellowship & Service   
Toby Laufer:  408-455-7321 

theatretec@yahoo.com 
1st Thursday of month at 7pm 

 

Morning Prayer 
Mondays at 7:30am in the Church 

(Except holidays) 
 

Prayer Line 
Leave a prayer request message 

with Jeane�©e, 408-723-0445. 
 

Rosary 
Tuesdays at 7:30pm in the Chapel 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
For emergency Þnancial 

assistance, call the parish o�8ce for  
an appointment  

Holy Family Young Adults 
Holy Family Young Adults is a minis-
try for parishioners ages 18 - 40, 
providing events focused on fellowship, 
prayer, or service. We also provide hos-
pitality for everyone after 6pm Mass on 
the 1st and 3rd Sundays of each month, 
and after the 5:30pm on the 2nd Satur-
day of each month. “Like” our Face-
book page to get involved: 
www.facebook.com/
holyfamilyyoungadultssj 

Ministry of Consolation:  
Parish Bereavement Ministers’  

Training Series 2018 
January 18, 25, February 1, 15, 22, 
March 1(Skip February 8th); *Make–
up session March 8th. All class sessions 
will be held 7 – 9pm at Queen of 
Apostles Parish – Geary Hall (4911 
Moorpark Ave., San Jose, CA  95129). 
Facilitator Contact: Kathy Fanger 
(kfanger@dsj.org, work: 650-428-
3730 ext.508, cell: 408-242-3543) This 
series provides basic information, 
handouts and practices for those who 
wish to work with the bereaved. Each 
workshop will include prayer, music, 
reflection, sharing and skills which 
can be used in a parish setting. 
Cost is $100 for the series which will 
be returned if you attend all of the ses-
sions. See the diocesan website: 
dsj.org on the “events” listing. 

Catholic Roadmap 
So why do people obsess over what 
their New Year resolutions will be? 
Let’s do our best to be good people, 
give more and do the right things for 
everything that counts!  Shouldn’t 
that just be what we should do 
anyway??  So no reason to have a 
resolution because statistics say, 
approximately 92% of people will 
not succeed with their resolutions so 
that about sums it up! My motto is 
make life changes, they last 
longer!  Happy New Year! 

The Holy Family School Christmas Concert featured our Preschool- 5th Grad-
ers. The Kindergarteners stole the show with their Nativity play performance. 
From their vocals to the sounds of their musical instruments our Holy Family 
School students shined in the show! 

Adult Faith Formation 
Taize Prayer 

Please join us for an our next Faith 
Formation for Adults evening of Taize 
Prayer led by Hugo Garcia to prepare 
for Epiphany on Jan 3rd! Join us at 
6:30 for hospitality and 7-8 for Taize 
Prayer. Invite your friends. 



 

 

EDGE and Life Teen have concluded for the semester. 
Join us back at our normal times on January 7th for our 
Winter kickoffs! 
 

Our Annual Crab Feed Fundraiser is Saturday January 
27th. Tickets are available in the parish office and 
online! 
 

EDGE is our Middle School Faith Formation for 6th-
8th graders. EDGE meets on Sundays from 3:45pm-
5:30pm. Life Teen is our High School Faith Formation 
for 9th-12th graders. Life Teen meets on Sundays 
immediately following the 6:00pm Mass from 7pm-
9pm. 
 

All registration forms are available at http://
www.holyfamilysanjose.org/faith-formation-1 (under 
Faith Formation) 
 

Contact Jeff Gans for more info  
at 408-265-8650 or jgans@dsj.org 

Liturgy Link 
 

The Mass 
 

Our Offering 
 

Continued from last week…. 
 

After Communion and our communal silent prayer, the 
presider will rise and invite us all to pray. When we hear 
the words, “Let us pray,” we all naturally stand because the 
posture of prayer in the Mass is standing. This prayer 
gathers up all of our individual prayers and is a 
thanksgiving and invitation prayer. This prayer asks that 
the eternal food which we have just consumed (Body and 
Blood of Jesus) would continue to work in each of us as we 
go forward in our daily life. These prayers, different each 
Sunday, are beautiful expressions of our hope for the 
Eucharist in our lives.  
 

This week, as you hear the words of this prayer after 
communion, invite Jesus to continue working in you, and 
on you so that the love and peace of Christ may emanate 
from you at all times. 

Kathy Bohac 
—Coordinator of Liturgy 

Watch FREE Catholic movies 
from the comfort of your own 
couch! Learn more about your 
Catholic faith at a time that is 

convenient for you! Check out our custom URL: Holy-
FamilySJ.Formed.org for movies, audio and much, much 
more! Questions? Contact – Christina (cfenn@dsj.org) for 
more information. 

Sacred Scripture Study 
Timothy Gray’s scripture study on “Prayer: Finding 
Intimacy with God” from the Lectio series. There is a small 
fee for materials. The studies will begin January 8 & 9 
accordingly. 
 

Monday mornings, 10am-Noon. Contact Donna Holt at 408
-371-3682 or goodsamnurse@gmail.com 
 

Tuesday evenings, 7-8:45 pm. Contact Neyla Brown 
Neyla5756@gmail.com or  Deborah Trevisan debearah 
@sbcglobal.net  

Sunday Scripture Study 
This is the same study we had in the spring but on a new 
day and time: Sundays from 11am-Noon in South 3. 
 

The Wild Goose (Holy Spirit) is a series that will lead 
YOU on an adventure greater than you can imagine. Video 
presentation by Fr. Dave Pavonka (see videos on 
formed.org)   
 

Sundays from 11am-Noon in South 3. Contact Donna Holt 
408-371-3682 or goodsamnurse@gmail.com 

Discernment Retreat 
Every vocation is a call to love, a path to happiness, and 
every baptized person has one! But how can you know 
God’s plan for you? Come and see! Single, Catholic wom-
en between the ages of 18 and 38 are invited to spend a day 
with the cloistered Dominican nuns of Corpus Christi Monas-
tery in Menlo Park, Saturday, January 20th. Learn more about 
discerning God’s will for your life and catch a glimpse of the 
same hidden life of love that has been lived at the heart of the 
Church and the Dominican Order since Saint Dominic found-
ed the first community of Dominican nuns in 1206. For more 
information about this or other upcoming retreat days and 
events, visit our website at www.nunsmenlo.org, or contact 
Sister Joseph Marie, O.P., at vocations@nunsmenlo.org. 

Catechist Enrichment 
Catechists (and all who love Jesus!) are 
invited and encouraged to share the faith 
with others. To do so, we must continue 
learning and growing in our personal 
relationship with Christ. We must first 
nourish ourselves before we can nourish 
others!  
 

We’d like to invite catechists to a session 
for ongoing Faith Formation! We also 

invite others who are desiring to deepen their relationship with 
Christ to join us. Please join us on Saturday January 6th from 9 
– noon for a morning of enrichment. The topic will be: 
Sharing our Faith – the connection between liturgy (how we 
worship) and catechesis (how we share the faith) 
 

Ray Gans, Blessie La Scola, Ginny Silvers and Fran 
Bermudes will be facilitating the morning. RSVP to Christina 
Fenn – cfenn@dsj.org 

Thursday Evening Bible Study has been cancelled. 


